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 20 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Revision Resources 
 
I have sourced prices for some appropriate revision resources that may be useful to your son/daughter in 
preparing for their GCSE Maths exams in May/June 2025. 
 
I will ensure that the resources are specific to your child’s current teaching group and tier of entry. 
 
We can offer a GCSE revision bundle that consists of three items. 
 
The bundles consist of a ‘Complete Revision and Practice’ book, an ‘Exam Skills and Practice’ book, and a 
‘Knowledge Organiser’ and are priced at £10 for the bundle. The RRP if they were bought on the High 
Street would be £25.  
 
The cue cards have proved popular with previous students and are priced at £7.50 per pack. They include 
QR codes which students can use to access video explanations, and the cards themselves contain exam 
questions and solutions across the full curriculum. 
 
There is no obligation to purchase any of these resources, they are simply being offered at cost price 
should you wish to have further revision support available for your son/daughter. It may also be the case 
that you feel some of the resources are useful in which case it is fine to simply select from the list. Those 
who attended the homework information evening may have already picked up something suitable – it 
may well be worth checking with your child what they need. 
 
If you wish to purchase any of these resources please make payment on ‘iPayimpact’ by following the link 
in the payment message or by going through the ‘iPayimpact’ web-site by Monday 2 December. If you 
pay £10 I will ensure you get the bundle; £7.50 the cue cards and £17.50 both the bundle and the cue 
cards.  Please overtype the amount you wish to pay. 
 
I would be looking to get them all out before the Christmas break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr R Hosker 
Curriculum Leader - Mathematics 
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